
INFORMATION 

FOR OUR GUESTS 

HAPPENING    

AT CROSSPOINT 

NEW ZEALAND WORK & WITNESS TRIP INFORMATIONAL MEETING 
Our CrossPoint family has the opportunity to go on a Work & Witness trip 
to New Zealand in 2025 to support the work that Andrew and Jenna Stout 
are doing there as missionaries. An exact date hasn’t been yet set. If 
you’re interested, join Sarah Deeter (trip leader) and Pat Eirish (NMI Presi-
dent) for an informational meeting on Sunday, May 19 at 12pm to talk 
about potential details. Lunch will be provided. Contact Sarah at 541-912-
5367 if you’re interested in this trip but unable to attend the meeting. 

NURSERY VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
A couple more nursery volunteers are much needed to care for our littlest 
ones once a month. If you would be willing to help out, please contact the 
church office. Thank you. 

SUMMER CAMPS 
Summer will be here before we know it! Be thinking if your child would 
like to attend the WAPAC district summer camps in Port Orchard. Dates 
are July 8-12 for kids entering 4th-7th grade in fall of 2024, July 15-19 for 
Jr. High ages entering 7th-9th in fall of 2024, and August 12-16 for Sr. High 
(incoming 9th-12th graders including graduates.) More info next week. 

CAMP SCHOLARSHIPS 
If you would like to help with the costs of summer camp for our kids, 
please mark “Camp Scholarship” on your giving envelope or online gift. 
Thank you! 

OFFICE SCHEDULE 
Pastor Eric will be on vacation from May 2-7. The church office will be 
open its usual office hours of Tuesday-Thursday 8am-1pm. THANK YOU VOLUNTEERS 

THIS SUNDAY 

Nursery 
Michele Fode, Daisy DeZeeuw 
 

Jr. Church 
PreK-K: Monica Hagedorn 
1st-5th: Kyle Gillette 
 

Bulletins 
Jake DeBruin 
 

Greeter 
Laurie Zylstra-Haagsma 

 

NEXT SUNDAY 

Nursery 
Kerry Vasquez, Hannah Williams 
 

Jr. Church 
PreK-K: Courtney Reynolds,  
 Mitch Snyder 
1st-5th: Elizabeth Snyder 
 

Bulletins 
Tyler McLean 
 

Greeters 
David & Teri Reed 

Welcome! We are delighted that you are with us today. Our hope and 
prayer is that you will experience God’s love and presence as we wor-
ship, and that you’ll leave refreshed and encouraged. Pastor Eric will be 
sharing the message “One New Humanity” from Ephesians 2:11-19. If 
you have children, we have a safe and spiritually nourishing nursery 
and Junior Church program (look for the signs in the north hallway). 
Kids ages PreK/K through 5th grade are dismissed just before the 
morning message. Please remember to sign in your child at the check-
in desk just down the north hall.  

And last but not least, relax! You’re with folks who are on the same 
journey—wanting to grow spiritually & enjoy the life God created us for. 

Our Mission 
To love people where they are 

and help them follow Jesus 

APR 
28TH 

BOARD UPDATE 
• Graduation Sunday - We will be honoring this year’s graduates on 

Sunday, June 2. Please let us know if you are one of them! 
• VBS is currently scheduled for June 19-21. Watch for more info on 

how you can help! 
• Summer District Camps - The church will pay 50% of the cost, up to 

$250 per child.  
• We continue to work diligently to create meaningful community 

for our kids each Sunday. Please keep praying as we look to hire a 
Children/Youth Ministry Director. 

 



FOUR EASY WAYS TO GIVE 

 
 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

PASTOR ERIC DEPEW 
office: 360.354.3554  |  cell: 509.771.5027 
email: edepew@crosspoint-church.com 

 

OFFICE ADMINISTRATOR 
Susan DallaSanta  

email: info@crosspoint-church.com 
 

CUSTODIAN 
Nathan Doeden 

 
OFFICE HOURS 

TUESDAY - THURSDAY  8AM - 1PM 
FRIDAY - PASTOR’S DAY OFF, OFFICE CLOSED 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
8686 Vinup Rd.  |  Lynden, WA 98264 

crosspoint-church.com  
 360.354.3554  
     info@crosspoint-church.com 

ENVELOPE 

Give via cash or 
check (offering 

boxes located in 
foyer and at back 

of sanctuary) 

ONLINE 

Give online at 
crosspoint-
church.com 

TEXT 

Simply text an 
amount to 

360.979.1477 

APP 

Download the 
Breeze CHMS app 
for free and enter 
crosspointlynden 
after you sign in 


